
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

    

 

WIPP UPDATE: June 4, 2014 

WIPP updates to be published twice a week 
  
WIPP recovery efforts are maintaining a steady pace; however, long-term activities are underway that 
are not as conducive to daily updates. The Department remains committed to transparency, and it is 
making this change to ensure updates remain meaningful and informative for stakeholders. Updates will 
now be provided every Tuesday and Friday, or more often if timely news arises. 
 
 

Community meetings scheduled 

June 5 – The City of Carlsbad and DOE will co-host its weekly meeting featuring updates on WIPP 
recovery activities. The meeting is scheduled Thursday at 5:30 p.m. Location: Carlsbad City Council 
Chambers, 101 N. Halagueno Street. Live streaming of the weekly meetings can be seen at 
http://new.livestream.com/rrv/. 
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